
Happy Scrappers
Notes From April 2022

1. This months meeting will be at the Groves Library, 11-2 on June 
11th. This meeting is hosted by PJ & Shelly.  We are asking you to 
bring a cold salad and/or dessert.

2. Starting this month, we will meet every month. Please look at 
your calendar to host a meeting.

3. I have moved Galye and Sue Welton to the Emeritus group.  This 
puts our count at 22.

4. We discussed making the Triple Nine Patch this year.  Hopefully 
someone will bring the book for instructions.  If you previously 
made this quilt, please bring it for Show and Tell.

5. Helen is working on possible retreat information.

Scrappily Yours
PJ Broussard
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